
Beauty and the Beast Production Information for Parents 

 

The following is a list of information that will help everyone move through the next 2 busy weeks 

with the Production. 

Shoes 

All shoes need to be at school by Monday 4th September. Please make sure that the shoes are 

named (not easy given they are all black but do the best you can) and are given to the classroom 

teacher in a named plastic bag.  

Clothes for under costumes 

Please make sure that your child has the appropriate under clothing. 

All children need a tight white singlet or shirt (preferably skinny straps) to wear under their 

costume. Girls should wear bike shorts or school bloomers but nothing that goes below the knee. 

Arrival time for night performances 

Principal Roles – Arrive at school at 5pm 

Years 3-6 – Arrive at school by 5:30pm 

Years Prep-2 – Arrive at school by 6:00pm 

All students are to be dropped at their classrooms and signed in. Please have your children 

arrive at school in easy to change clothes. 

* Children who normally attend After School Care will still need to do so and will be taken to their 

classrooms at the appropriate time.  

**Families with multiple children with different arrival times can all come at the earliest arrival 

time. However, younger children will need to be supervised by an adult until the classroom 

teachers are ready for them. 

Departure at the end of the performance 

All children will need to be collected from their classrooms at 8pm. Parents are asked to wait 

outside of the classroom until teachers are ready to dismiss the children. 

Thank you for your support 

Parent Club and the Production Team 


